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Dear Oregon Legislators: 

You are adding entirely too many taxes to Oregonians.  This is too costly for many 

people to afford.  The gas tax increase is enough to prevent them from getting too 

and from work.  New taxes need not all be enacted on one Legislative session.  

Adjourn, go home and enjoy the summer! 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Jan Esler-Rowe 

Milwaukie 


